
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Harvest Festival, we are asking for donations to the Peterborough Food Bank. 

 

https://peterborough.foodbank.org.uk/ 

 

The food bank would appreciate: 

 

Tea bags 

Hot chocolate 

Long life fruit Juice 

UHT Milk 

Tinned Meat 

Instant Mash 

Dessert Type Puddings 

Pasta Sauces 

Tinned Fruit 

Tinned Fish 

Rice Pudding 

Tinned Tomato 

Tinned Soup 

 

 

We will be receiving donations from Wednesday 4th October 2023 to Thursday 19th October 

2023. 

 

 

If you are able to donate any of these items, or other items that you may have, please send them 

into school with your child or hand into the school office. Our last day for collecting items will be 

Thursday 19th October 2023.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D. Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/
https://peterborough.foodbank.org.uk/

